
Caerlaverock News 

 

                                                                                          24th November 2023                                                                                                              

Dear Parents / Carers 

Parent / Teacher / Pupil Learning Consultations                                                                            

Please find enclosed your child’s ‘Two stars and a wish’ sheet, with comments gathered at 

the meeting.  For those of you who were unable to attend, please complete the section 

requesting your views and return to school so that this can be shared with staff.  Thank you. 

P7 – Monday 27th November at Dumfries High School for the day  - 8.45am-3.00pm                                                                                                           

Urgent request – please sent the permission slip with your child on Monday morning to hand 

into Mrs Wightman who will meet your child on arrival.  This information came into school 

late.  Timetable for the day and paperwork 

enclosed. 

Christmas Fayre    Saturday 2nd December 

Barbour Memorial Hall 10am-11.30am.    Staff 

will be selling the pupil Christmas crafts which 

they have made in school, with the help of 

Dumfries High School senior pupils.  Thank 

you very much to them for their help. Any 

pupils who are available to help sell crafts on 

the Saturday are welcome to come along.   

 

Christmas Hamper                                                                                    

Please see flyer enclosed requesting Hamper Donations.   Lucky 

squares are now on sale for £1 each – prize winners will be drawn on 

the night of the show – Wednesday 20th December. 

Christmas Show                                                                                                                           

All family and friends are invited to the Christmas Show in the Barbour 

Hall on Wednesday 20th December.  Please return the slip below 

indicating the number of guests attending from your family.                  

                          Upcoming events: 

1. Monday 27th November – P7s at Dumfries High School for the day.  To be dropped 

off at 8.45am and collected at 3pm.  Remember permission slip! 

2. Tuesday 28th November – P1-P7 Flu vaccinations for those who have requested. 
                                

Regards,       

Mrs Scriven and Caerlaverock Staff 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Christmas Show – The Magical Christmas Jigsaw – Wednesday 20th December 

Name of Pupil …………………………………………………………………………. 

No of guests attending …………………………………………………………….. 


